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June 17, 2013
 
  Re: St John Macomb Class Action 

 

Dear St. John Macomb Class Members, 

 
We wanted to update you as to the status of your class action. 
 

As they unsuccessfully did in the prior two class actions, St. John has asked the 
Court to dismiss the case. We will soon submit our response to the Court explaining to the 

judge why the case should move forward. The court hearing will be next month; you do not 
have to be there.   

 
The Court has not yet set a trial date. However, we anticipate that the trial will take 

place before the end of the year.  

 
We will continue to keep you informed through postings on our website 

(www.sterlingattorneys.com) as the events unfold. We encourage you to pass on this 
information to other class members.  

 
Very truly yours, 

 
STERLING ATTORNEYS AT LAW, P.C. 

Raymond J. Sterling 
Raymond J. Sterling 
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